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August Monthly Statistics:  Statistical summaries for the month of August 2020 

will be available at our meeting

Financial Donations:  Patron donation as a thank you for WiFi use

News/Issues:

     Freudenburger which was for new directors and the other was with Jack

        Scott for technology/website training

     available for our patrons.  Book ordering continues to be on track.

Programs:  All in-person programs are currently on hold

I have been participating in virtual Director’s Council meetings●

Two more of my trainings have been completed.  One with Erica●

We are very excited to have many new books on our shelves that are●

We will begin Level 4 of our Reopening Plan on Monday, August 31st.●

We continue to have several patrons using our computers.  ●

Karen has put together two instructional videos for our website and our 

Facebook page.  The first demonstrates how to find the newest 

materials on the website.  The second shows people how to search the 

on-line catalog and place holds.

●

We have made available “Take Away” craft bags for the children in our 

community.  (This week Karen put together a farm activity as many kids 

are missing the Washington County Fair this week).

●


